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Currently, cottage food production operations must have an annual
gross income of $50,000 or less and are prohibited from selling
food through the Internet. This bill removes the cap on annual
gross income and the prohibition on online sales, provided that the
cottage food production operation and purchaser are both located in
Missouri.

This bill is the similar to HB 1348 (2020).


